
Week Commencing 28th November 2022 
 
 
This Friday is the Stapleford School Christmas Fayre!! 
 Full details of the Christmas Fayre are attached. If you are able to spare your time to assist at The 
Christmas Fayre, please let a member of the SSFA know or tell us in the office and we'll pass the 
message on. Even 30 minutes of your time would be hugely appreciated. 
 

 
Bring a Bottle Day: Tomorrow is Bring a Bottle Day, this could be alcoholic, non-alcoholic, even 
bubble bath! In return for your donation, children are invited to wear Christmas socks or tights for the 
day. 
 

 
Whole School Pantomime Visit: Please make sure you have made payment online for the 
Pantomime visit. Reminders have been sent today. 
 

 
After School Club Friday 9th December: Due to the Christmas Fayre, After School Club will not be 
running. Sports Clubs will go ahead as normal. 
 
Outdoor Clothes and shoes: The children will be playing on the field at break and lunch unless it is 
raining. Please make sure they have clothes to wear over their school uniform e.g. joggers and a 
sweatshirt and either waterproof trainers, wellies or spare socks. 
 

 
Easy Fundraising: When you are doing your Christmas shopping, please consider registering with 
Easy fundraising via this link. Lots of online shops including Amazon apply and for no extra effort to 
you, it raises funds for the school AND if you sign up by midnight tomorrow, you're eligible for a £10 
bonus donation. Look for Stapleford School Friends Association - Hertford under 
causes. https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ 
 
Christmas Trees:  Order forms and payment can be returned to either the school office or Mrs 
Clayton to be exchanged for a voucher. The shop opens this weekend. to collect your tree and 
wreaths. 
 
Forest School: Please make sure you send a pair of full-length trousers for your child on Forest 
School days.  
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: We have recently spent over £1500 of the money generated by 
the sale of our school lottery tickets on new books for our reading scheme. These are linked to the 
synthetics phonics scheme of work that we have adopted. Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. 
Spread the word - anyone can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the 
school. Click on the link to buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-

england-va-primary-school  

 

Stapleford Primary School - Your 
School Lottery 

Help us to raise funds and deliver vital work by 
supporting our school when you play Your School 
Lottery. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 
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Facebook/Instagram/Twitter: Find us @staplefordprimaryschool on both Facebook and Instagram 
and @Staplefordps on Twitter - Updates and information can be found there. Please like and share our lovely 
school. 

 
 

 
 Dates for the Diary 
 

 
This Half Term  
Tuesday 6th December - Bring a bottle day 
Wednesday 7th December - Whole School Trip to Pantomime 
Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumper Day 
Wednesday 14th December - KS2 Carol Concert 
Friday 16th December - KS1 Nativity in church 
Tuesday 20th December - Whole School Christmas service in church 
Tuesday 20th December - End of term, 2pm finish. 
 

 
SSFA Dates 
Friday 9th December - Christmas Fayre 
 


